
61, Edward Lane, Colombo 3, Sri Lanka    
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Member, 

 

 

I am attaching herewith a letter sent by Warden, STC Mount Lavinia, soliciting help and support 

to create a STC Rugby Trust to sustain the sport of rugby at College at the highest level possible. 

 

I am sure you must be more than pleased with the performance of the team this year. Proper 

training, sustenance and management can do wonders! It is with these important aspects in mind 

that the College is embarking on this project. 

 

As Thomians and specially those of us who have represented College at rugby this is an ideal 

opportunity to “chip in” with our personal contribution to make this project a reality. 

 

You may direct your contribution by cheque to the TSOC A/c No. 1220003958 at Commercial 

Bank, Narahenpita or else directly send it to the Warden. Contributions being channeled through 

the TSOC will be receipted and sent to the Warden. 

 

 

Thanks & Best regards. 

 

 

LohanLohanLohanLohan    
 

Major General LohanGoonewardene 

President TSOC 

 

 

 


